


A Note from the Chair

March 2014

Hello! Thank you to everyone for coming to the meeting. I have a special
gift I am going to donate to the SAIL group, I am looking forward to
showing it to you.

Sincerely, Anthony Nash II, Chair of SAIL

Jody Talks About Her Speech at the Independent Living Day Rally

33 Jody Pechin enjoyed talking about the Independent Living Day Rally. Her

~MAl speech was a great success!! Way to go Jody! Thanks for representing

' SAIL!

SAIL Begins Work on Guidelines

As SAIL continues to grow and we add additional locations through technology it
has become clear that we need to have conversations about how we do certain
things. During the last SAIL meeting the group tried to determine the areas
that need further conversation as well as which area the group will tackle first.
In the coming months there will be discussions, stay tuned.

SAIL Meeting Announcement

Tuesday April 8, 2014
1:00 pm-4:00 pm
Red Lion Hotel-SeaTac

18220 International Boulevard
Seattle, WA 98188
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Highlights of the Next Meeting
Final Session Update
. Revise the SAIL Membership Brochure
. Update Rapid Response Team
. Get Healthy with Sandy
Please remember since Brian will be out of town we are going
to do our best with the Skyping! Thanks for your patience!

For more information about SAIL, contact Emily Rogers: emily@arcwa.org; 1.888.754.8798




	March_2014_SAIL_Update009
	March_2014_SAIL_UpdateB010

